From:
To:
Clerks

**Subject:** Beverton fair grounds **Date:** January 21, 2024 3:35:11 PM

## To whom it may concern

The Beverton Barrel Racing Club would once again like to ask the town for its support in hosting our club at the Beverton fair grounds. We are continuing to encourage our youth as well as families in our strong agricultural roots in this community. Our membership has grown in the past few years with your support. We are able to keep costs affordable and provide a positive atmosphere. We are asking for use of the Beverton fair grounds on;

May 19 2024

June 16

July 1

July 21

August 18

September 1

We have our insurance as you request every year. We would also ask that garbage can are provided and hydro. We do our best to keep it safe and clean for our participants as well as the public. Our livestock trailers will be parking on the grass as it is safer for our animals. If there are any other concerns we would be more than happy to work with the town to resolve them quickly.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Rachelle Hamlin

Mindy Brophy